
 
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

Annual opportunity to help a 
“Kid in Transition” 

 
We currently have over 600 students who are enrolled in Everett Public 
Schools and are qualified as a “Kid in Transition” (KIT). This means 
they are either unsheltered (they don’t know where they will sleep 
tonight), doubled-up with another family, in a temporary shelter, living in 
a car, or in another unstable home situation. 
 
The holidays and cold winter months can be particularly rough on these 
students and their families. In the past, we have had generous 
donations during the holiday season to help our KIT families and 
unaccompanied youth. If you would like to make a difference in a 
youth’s holidays this year, here’s how you can help: 
 
Volunteers of America (VOAWW) has graciously partnered with Everett 
Public Schools and are waiving administrative fees for donors 
supporting KIT students.  

 
Every cent donated for ‘EPS-KIT students’ will go to our KIT kids! 

 
You may send your donations by December 15th to Amy Perusse 
(Categorical Programs at the CRC). Please make checks out to 
VOAWW with ‘EPS-KIT’ in the note field.  
 
Suggested gift card donations: Fred Meyer, Target, Wal-Mart, Safeway, 
Albertsons, Winco Foods, QFC, Gas Card, Restaurant/Fast Food, 
Movie Theater, Starbucks, Haircuts. 

 
All donations will be accounted through VOA 

to be matched and distributed to our 
KIT students and their families. 
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